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Subject: [Fwd: FONVCA letters]
Date: Wed, 06 Feb 2002 12:46:25 -0800
From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: FONVCA letters
Date: Wed, 06 Feb 2002 09:26:11 -0800
From: Bill Tracey <bill_tracey@telus.net>
Organization: Systek Engineering Ltd.
To: "Fonvca@fonvca.org" <Fonvca@fonvca.org>

Further to my email sent to Agnes Hilsen yesterday, | received a phone
call this morning from Don Sigston (District staff). Don tells me that
our letter, together with copies of the City and West Van bylaws, has
been sent to the District solicitor, with the question "is there any
reason why the District cannot align its noise bylaw with that of the
other municipalities?" (or words to that effect).

He expects an answer some time next week, at which time | should receive
a formal response to the letter.

Bill Tracey
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